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June 2020 Welcome back to more children this week. It has been 

super to see more children back in school enjoying time 

with their friends and spending time with the teachers 

again. 

For those children now in school, there is no need to 

continue with Home Learning as the learning will be 

completed in school. For those children who have not 

returned, Home Learning will continue to be sent home 

via the parentapp. Teachers will continue with their 

phonecalls home for those classes not yet in school and 

for those who have not been able to return for family/ 

shielding reasons, a member of staff will call home. 

For our new families, who we are welcoming into 

Nursery and Reception in September (including our 

own Nursery children), we ask that you share the 

Induction Sessions from our YouTube channel over the 

next few weeks as an introduction to school. Mrs 

Mander will drop off information for our new Nursery 

children and Mrs Webb will be calling some Nurseries 

for children who have not attended our Nursery. We 

will share arrangements for September, once the 

government has announced plans for schools for 

September. We will continue to post all updates and 

information on the parentapp. Please notify the office if 

you have any difficulties accessing information. 

We look forward to sharing some weeks with you all 

before the summer holiday and we will also share 

arrangements for Summer holiday club as soon as we 

can, subject to change, dependent on government 

guidance. 

Thank you all for your continued support during this 

time and for your messages of kindness.  

Mrs A Moss (Headteacher) 

 

 

Lionel Bear is staying in the 

School Room window waiting 

for Yellow Class… 

Mrs Mander is having fun with 

Nursery children. What are 

they doing with that pipe? 

 

The parachute has been a hit 

with Year 4s. Look at those 

smiles. 

Green Class children are 

enjoying their new Stone Age 

book. It’s great being back 

together again. 

The tables are a little further 

apart and Miss Townsend is 

enjoying ‘thinking’ she is a 

Victorian teacher but those 

smiles show that Learning 

Partners are still in use. 

 

An interesting approach to 

Father’s Day cards this year! 

 

Some children have Collective  

Worship in the hall in their 

mini bubble and others are in 

their classrooms. 

Zoom is helping us stay 

together and this week we 

discussed the theme of 

‘Aspiration’. There are some 

aspirational children with 

grand plans for their future 

careers. 

Blue Class children started reading a new 

book for the Stone Age topic…it’s a bit scary 

but very exciting. Miss Townsend reads it 

from her high stool so that everyone can see! 
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